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Spring is here, and our Y.P.s are 

excited ! 

For our April Social Event, we 

were able to visit MIgardener

(located in Downtown Port Huron) 

and try our hands at planting our 

own succulents. Thank you again 

to our gracious host!

We know we are all working hard  

to remain healthy and safe during

these crazy times and are still 

looking forward to our community 

involvement moving forward this 

year!

https://www.bwyp.org/ bluewateryps@gmail.com  @bwyps @bluewateryps 

Pg. 1

April’s Social Event 
hosted by



Volunteer 

Opportunities

Mid- City Nutrition

https://www.bwyp.org/ bluewateryps@gmail.com  @bwyps @bluewateryps 

Our Y.P.s have continued to volunteer at Mid-City Nutrition 
helping make and give out meals to local people in need, and

have been loving it! 

The Volunteer Committee is working on getting more fun volunteer opportunities lined up for 
members, so make sure to keep an eye out on our socials! Also, if you would like to join the Volunteer 
Committee, please reach out to co-chairs Maggie Gossman and Emily Crimmins via Facebook!

Upcoming 

Social Events
Although we are not hosting 

our own social event this  

month, we are encouraging 

all members to check out the 

upcoming ART HOP!

Check out our

Facebook Page 

for event updates and 

information!

Interested in joining the Social Committee??

Reach out to Demiree Fultz via Facebook!
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Friday, May 7, 2021, 

from 6 PM – 8 PM in 

Downtown Port Huron

____________________________

____________________________

Are you looking for away to get involved? 
There are multiple opportunities to volunteer at a COVID Vaccination 
Clinic for the next couple of weeks!

The following site needs additional volunteer vaccinators 
and support staff for upcoming Friday and Saturday clinics 
throughout April and May.  

- Harvey Reinvestment Center- 3013 24th St. Port Huron
- If you are available or have questions, please contact:

- Medical/Vaccinators: Di'Mond Davis- (810) 956-2337 
- Non-Medical/Support Staff: Kanchan Wankhede- (810) 399-0911



https://www.bwyp.org/ bluewateryps@gmail.com  @bwyps @bluewateryps 

Membership

https://forms.gle/N7RbnQfkUup2Rg6T7

Direct any interested parties to 

contact us via Facebook AND fill out 

the following form online!

Know anyone interested in 

joining the Y.P.s??

Our members are passionate, 

involved, and willing to put in 

the work to make our 

community the great place we 

all believe it can be. Join us at 

our next general meeting, 

event or social!

ADD OUR SOCIALS !
If you haven’t already….

@bwyps

@bluewateryps

Updates/ News

M

Member Shout- Out!
See a B.W.Y.P.’s member going above or beyond 

throughout the month, and think they deserve some 
credit and recognition??? 

The last week of each month, shoot us an email to 
nominate and “shout- out” a remarkable member for 
their accomplishments- bluewateryps@gmail.com  !

Our Board is working to create additional opportunities and 

activities for us to continue doing throughout this year.

If you have suggestions or ideas, we are open to new 

prospects during these unpredictable times.

We hope all our Y.P.s are continuing to stay involved and safe, 

and please reach out if they can do anything for you! 
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